WASHINGTON STATE
LIQUOR AND CANNABIS BOARD
NOTICE OF INTENT TO SOLE SOURCE

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Liquor and Cannabis Board contemplates awarding a sole source contract to Gartner, Inc. to provide Independent Verification and Validation services of our marijuana seed-to-sale traceability system. Gartner’s understanding of regulatory affairs and experience in the cannabis industry, combined with its experience providing independent verification and validation services makes it uniquely qualified to support WSLCB’s efforts.
This contract is anticipated to take effect on or about May 9, 2018 and will last until June 30, 2018. The value is estimated at $99,911.00.
Offerors contemplating the above requirements are required to submit capability statements detailing their ability to meet WSLCB’s requirements by May 2, 2018. The following information should be included in the capability statement:
· Business name
· Contact name, email, and phone number
· Description of how your firm meets the needs described above
In the absence of other qualified sources, it is WSLCB’s intent to make a sole source award of the contract.
To submit capability statements, or for questions, contact:
Rachelle Amerine
Rachelle.amerine@lcb.wa.gov
(360) 664-1733
